
I wish to comment on the area where the cables are planned to come to the east of the River Trent. 

This is an area of beauty, beloved by those seeking relaxation and also for a diversity of wildlife. It is 

relevant to record also the subject of my email yesterday to the Lead Inspector. Cottam Solar have 

completely ignored the wildlife survey on our land, and without consultation, wish to deprive us of 

almost a quarter of our grassland, seriously damaging our business. We have reached the conclusion 

that Cottam Solar care nothing for people, property or wildlife. With this is mind that will care 

nothing about damaging the amenity value and wildlife on this access road to the Trent. Only the 

Planning Inspectorate can stop them. 


